
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Tuesday, April 22, 2025. 

______ All 6th and 7th graders, are you interested in becoming a leader in our school? Do 
you want to be in charge of planning school events, assemblies, and fun? The ASB 
elections meeting is Wednesday, May 7th, after school in room 306. 

______ Your school email is the best way to stay connected with your teachers and school 
activities. Whether it’s a last-minute change to an assignment or information about a 
school event, checking your email daily will keep you in the loop! Remember that the GBN 
is emailed to you every day, so if you miss an announcement, you can always check it out 
there. 

______ The following clubs meet today after school: 

• PRIDE Club meets in Portable 1 
• Study Club meets in the Library; sign up on the blue sheet in the Commons and 

include information on what you plan to work on. 
• Remember to sign up for the Activity Bus on the list in the Commons if you need a 

ride home. 

______ Debate & Speaking Club is cancelled until further notice. 

______ The following clubs meet tomorrow school: Fandom and Study. Remember to 
arrange transportation in advance. Musical Theatre club is cancelled through the end of 
April.  

______ Attention 7th and 8th grade students: If you are on the Track Team, it’s time to pay 
your Track Participation Fee.  You can pay this online or bring $40 cash or check to the 
Office.  Students who qualify for the free and reduced lunch program may have sports fees 
waived. If you have decided not to participate in Track, please let Mrs. Trachte know so she 
can remove you from the roster.  

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 


